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In this edition you can find  more information on:
Upcoming social media projects
Outreach initiatives 
SOT team building
Pennsylvania state committees



TRIP TO MIDDLE SCHOOL LEADERSHIP FORUM

COMMITTEE UPDATES

On October 15, four PA-TSA state officers
traveled to the Capital Area Intermediate
Unit as leaders for a Middle School
Leadership Forum. We led three sessions
of a workshop similar to a Technology
Problem Solving competition, where
students had 30 minutes to build a
marshmallow launcher using the limited
materials they had available. These
students made innovative design
solutions and enjoyed getting to test
their launchers along with their peers in
other groups. 

State officers from HOSA, FFA, and FBLA led similar workshops related to the
focus of each of their CTSOs. We’re grateful for the invite from the Capital Area
Intermediate Unit and hope to return next year!

This month, we opened up committee
applications for PATSA’s seven
committees! Best of luck to everyone
who applied for a Vice Chair position! All
of us on the State Officer Team have
some great things planned, and we’re
looking forward to working together
with you to make our dreams a success.
If you’re seeing this post and realized
you forgot to apply, don’t worry!
Although the general application
deadline is November 1st, we’re always
looking for extra hands to help - Region
Reps especially! Just send us an email! 

By: William Reisner

By: Boyi Chen



CABIN TRIP

At the end of September, the State
Officer Team took a trip to Elk County
for our yearly cabin trip! We had an
awesome time bonding, filming, and
exploring Elk County. One standout
memory for all of us was hiking up a
200-foot-tall fire tower. At the top, we
could see all the way into New York!
Another highlight was going on an Elk
Tour, and seeing elk in the wild. Back at
the cabin, we spent our free time
learning and playing some quirky card
games like Canadian Go Fish and Mao.
We had such a fun time, and want to
give a huge thank you to Mr. McConuoay
for hosting and entertaining us!

By: Harper House

FILMING
By: Ava Carmichael

Throughout October, the state officer team has been working hard to bring
you new and entertaining media content. From Q and A interviews to funny
game shows, we sure have a lot planned for this upcoming season. Much of
this filming occurred over our fall cabin trip to Elk County! While you may not
see many of these amazing animals in our Instagram and Youtube videos, we
promise you hilarious posts filled with clumsy accidents, new bumps and
bruises, and of course some classic TSA humor. 

Follow  our social medias for more!
@pennsylvaniatsa


